
October 16, 2018 
 

To: UCPath Initiators for Academic Student Appointments (via SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 
  Academic Personnel 
 
Re: Academic Student appointee range adjustment update 
 
 
As of this time we are still awaiting word from the UCPath Center regarding the lift of the 
freeze to accommodate the October 1, 2018 range adjustment.  You will be notified as 
soon as we receive confirmation of completion of the process.  
 
 
Please note: the UCPath support labs will be dedicated to supporting outstanding 
graduate student transactions on October 17 and 18.  The schedule is available on the 
UCPath website here.  In the event that the freeze has not been lifted by tomorrow 
morning, the lab is still available for non-pay impacting transactions or for help staging 
pay impacting transactions for submission once the freeze is lifted. 
 
 
We are also aware of the backlog of transactions at the UCPath center.  We have been 
assured by the UCPath Center leadership that all pay impacting transactions that are 
correct and submitted prior to the relevant payroll deadline will be processed prior to the 
pay issuance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
******* 
Cindy Doherty 
Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
Cindy.Doherty@ucsb.edu 
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